
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

Peterborough, New Hampshire 
 

CONTOOCOOK VALLEY SCHOOL BOARD 

MISSION STATEMENT 
The ConVal Regional School District, in partnership with its member communities, will inspire all learners to achieve 

academically, contribute to the global community, and thrive as independent and productive citizens. 
 

 

Tuesday, April 7, 2020 
 

Public Hearing 

7:00 p.m. 
 

Physical Location: None 
 

Virtual Location:  Join Zoom Meeting  https://us04web.zoom.us/j/615648779 
    Password:  4Kj7RD     

                  +1 646 558 8656 US 
           Meeting ID: 615 648 779 
           Phone Password:  038992 

 

Minutes 

 
Rich Cahoon, as Chairman of the ConVal School Board, read the Governance Statement, as required, that 
detailed the checklist to comply with conducting a public meeting under the current circumstances.   
 
Roll call attendance was taken; present from the Board were:  Rich Cahoon, Dick Dunning, Alan Edelkind, 
Jim Fredrickson, Katherine Heck, Janine Lesser, Niki McGettigan, Kevin Pobst, Linda Quintanilha, Robert 
Short, Jr., Tim Theberge, Stephen Ullman, and Jerry Wilson  
 
Administration present:  Dr. Kimberly Saunders, Dr. Ann Forrest, Mark Schaub, Lori Schmidt, Tim Markley, 
Ben Moenter, Cari Christian-Coates, Anne O’Bryant, Kat Foecking, John Reitnauer, Nicole Pease, and Amy 
Janoch 

 

Expend Equipment Reserve Trust Funds 
 

In accordance with RSA 35:1, and RSA 198:20C, a public hearing will be held by the Contoocook Valley 
School Board for the purpose of expending Equipment Reserve Trust Funds for the 2019-2020 fiscal year 
for equipment expenditures. 
 
Kimberly Saunders said that administration is asking to spend up to $15,000 to replace a vehicle (Cub 
Cadet) that is no longer working with a Polaris Ranger.   
 
Rich Cahoon said that this was voted on at the last full board meeting. 
 
Rich Cahoon asked if the public had any questions about the proposed expenditure as reported. 
Several minutes were provided for the public to pose questions.  None were asked. 
 

Rich Cahoon closed the public hearing at 7:10 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Brenda Marschok 
 
 

 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/615648779

